
Community Town Hall on Renaming Mercer Middle School
The Loudoun County School Board is considering changing some school names that do not reflect the 
School Board’s values of inclusion and diversity and is seeking public comment.  The first two school 
names to be considered are Mercer Middle School and Frances Hazel Reid Elementary School.

A Community Town Hall will be held at 7:00 p.m. on Thursday, December 8, 2022, specifically on 
Mercer Middle School’s name.  The public meeting will be held in the auditorium of Mercer Middle 
School (42149 Greenstone Drive, Aldie).

A community meeting to receive comments on the name of Frances Hazel Reid Elementary School 
will be scheduled in the coming weeks.

Information on the school name review is provided on the Loudoun County Public Schools webpage 
(https://www.lcps.org/Page/247047).

Citizens may attend the December 8 public meeting and/or submit comments via lcpsplan@lcps.org.

Those who need translation/interpretation assistance or a reasonable accommodation for any disability 
to participate meaningfully at the December 8 Community Town Hall should contact the Division of 
Planning & GIS Services at 571-252-1050 at least three (3) business days prior to the meeting.

12/01 & 12/08/22


